Republic of the Philippines
Professional Begulation Commission
Manila

20 April 2009

The SECRETARIAT
Agssociation of South East Asian Nations (ASEAN)
Jakarta, Indonesia

Sir/ Madam,

Warm greetings from the Professional Regulation
Commission (PRC)!

Given that the Philippines is a signatory to the ASEAN
Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA) on Architectural Services
and that the PRC is identified as the Professional Regulatory
Authority (PRA) on the practice of the profession, we are
formally manifesting and giving notice of our intent to
participate in the implementation of the said MRA.

Thank You.

Yours truly,

By Authority of the PRC

Ltk y oz Yot

Commissioner

cc: Dir. Brenda Mendoza
(Lead, Philippine Delegation, CCS, ASEAN)
NEDA

Ramon Vicente Kabigting
Assistant Secretary
DTI

Professional Regulation Commission (PRC), 2/F PRC Main Building, PRC Compound, P. Paredes St., comer N.
Reyes St., Sampaloc District 1008, City of Manila, Philippines (PH), P.O.Box 2038 Manila



